
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Wren Class  
  

  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

We hope you had a wonderful summer.  We are very much looking forward to welcoming 

the children into Wren Class this week and we hope they are excited to be starting 

school.    

  

Here are a few reminders of what they will need to bring to school each day:  

  

• Water bottle  

• Fruit snack (fruit & milk will also be provided by the school)  

• Book bag  

• Packed lunch, unless they are having school lunch  

• Raincoat/sunhat  
  

Earrings should not be worn to school. 

 

All items should be clearly named please.    

  

Staffing  

The staff working in Early Years this year are:  

• Mrs Collins – Class Teacher on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays  

• Mrs Grainger - Class Teacher on Thursdays and Fridays  

  

Teaching Assistants working in the class are:  

Mrs Stevens, Mrs Persson and Mrs Adil 

 

Mrs Ekoku and Mrs Russell will also be teaching sessions in Wren Class each week when we 

have our planning time. 

  

Key Information  

Our PE days are on a Tuesday and a Friday.  Please send your child into school wearing 

their PE kit on those days (starting Tuesday 17th).  As discussed in our Open Afternoon 

meetings in the summer, the PE uniform list can be found on the school website.   

  

Once the children have settled into school life, we will begin to send a reading book home 

along with their reading record and phonics activities.  You will be able to share reading 

time with your child each day.   We will also be setting up Tapestry accounts for you so that 

you can see the children’s Learning Journey in Reception Class throughout the year.  More 

information will be sent to you soon about these accounts. 

  

https://www.tatsfieldtlt.co.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=99


 
 
 
 
 

We are looking forward to working with you this academic year and to build a positive 

foundation for your child’s first year at Tatsfield Primary School.   We will be hosting a 

Welcome Curriculum Meeting at 8.45am on Thursday 19th September and hope you will be 

able to attend to hear more about the Early Years curriculum in Reception Class at 

Tatsfield. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  You can reach us by emailing 

to the following address yearr@tatsfieldtlt.co.uk.   

  

With warmest regards,    
 
Mrs Collins and Mrs Grainger  

Reception (Wrens) Class Teachers 

yearr@tatsfieldtlt.co.uk 
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